Queensland
Government

Ref CTS 02576/11 Department of
Environment and Resource
Management

Mr Peter Borrows

Chief Executive Officer
Seqwater

PO Box 16146

CITY EAST QLD 4002

Dear Mr.Borrows
/

Thank you for submitting a revised interim program under section 13(6A) of the Moreton
Resource Operations Plan (the ROP) outlining a proposal to make releases from Wivenhoe
Dam (the dam) to maintain a 756% full supply level for the remainder of the 2011 summer
season (between 20 February 2011 and 31 March 2011).

| advise that | have approved the submitted program under Section 13 (7) (a) of the ROP.

| acknowledge that Seqwater will put suitable communications arrangements in place prior to
and during the period when releases are being made under the interim program. | also note
that the releases will be monitored and managed by Seqwater through suitably qualified
personnel. '

| also remind you that releases made under the interim program must be in accordance with
other provisions of the Moreton ROP, including section 74, which states that the rate of
release of water from the dam must occur to minimise the occurrence of adverse
environmental impacts, such as bank slumping.

Should you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me on telephone

Yours sincerely

John Bradley
Director-General

Level 13

400 George Street Brisbane Qld 4000
GPO Box 2454 Brisbane

Queensland 4001 Australia
Telephone + 61 7 3330 6301
Facsimile + 61 7 3330 6306
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